
🎄Week Commencing 12th December🎄 

 
Christmas Dinner: The school Christmas dinner is taking place tomorrow. If your child doesn't 
usually have a school dinner on a Wednesday, they can order one at registration. The charge will be 
added to you online account unless they are entitled to Free school meals. 
 

 
Christmas Jumper Day: Christmas Jumper day is taking place tomorrow, Wear a Christmas Jumper 
& make a £1 donation to Save the Children please    https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/donate-hub-
rgpp 
 

 
KS2 Carol Service: The KS2 Carol service is taking place in the church tomorrow evening at 6.15pm, 
everyone is welcome. This will be followed by carols around the tree with Mulled wine and Mince pies. 
 

 
KS1 Nativity: The KS1 Nativity is taking place on Friday at 9.15am, in the church. Parents/carers are 
all invited to watch. 
 
Class Christmas Parties: All class Christmas parties will take place on Monday. Lunches will be 
served as normal. 
 

 
Whole School Christmas Service: The Christmas service will be taking place in Church on Tuesday 
at 9.15am. Everyone is welcome. 
 
Outdoor Clothes and shoes: Please make sure the children have warm coats and outer wear for 
play and lunchtime. Wellies and spare socks are handy too, to avoid cold wet feet for the day. 
 

 
Easy Fundraising: When you are doing your Christmas shopping, please consider registering with 
Easy fundraising via this link. Lots of online shops including Amazon apply and for no extra effort to 
you, it raises funds for the school AND if you sign up by midnight tomorrow, you're eligible for a £10 
bonus donation. Look for Stapleford School Friends Association - Hertford under 
causes. https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ 
 
Christmas Trees:  Order forms are still available from the office.. 
 
Forest School: Please make sure you send a pair of full-length trousers for your child on Forest 
School days.  
 
Stapleford Primary School Lottery: We have recently spent over £1500 of the money generated by 
the sale of our school lottery tickets on new books for our reading scheme. These are linked to the 
synthetics phonics scheme of work that we have adopted. Thank you for continuing to buy tickets. 
Spread the word - anyone can play - Tickets cost £1 and 40p from every ticket sale comes directly to the 
school. Click on the link to buy tickets https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stapleford-church-of-

england-va-primary-school  
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Stapleford Primary School - Your 
School Lottery 

Help us to raise funds and deliver vital work by 
supporting our school when you play Your School 
Lottery. 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 

Facebook/Instagram/Twitter: Find us @staplefordprimaryschool on both Facebook and Instagram 
and @Staplefordps on Twitter - Updates and information can be found there. Please like and share our lovely 
school. 

 
 

 
 Dates for the Diary 
 

 
This Half Term  
Wednesday 14th December - Christmas Lunch/Christmas Jumper Day 
Wednesday 14th December - KS2 Carol Concert 
Friday 16th December - KS1 Nativity in church 
Tuesday 20th December - Whole School Christmas service in church 
Tuesday 20th December - End of term, 2pm finish. 
 
 
This will be the last update before Christmas. I hope you all have a fantastic time 
with your families.  

Happy Christmas 🎅 
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